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MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE 
 
 

To:  Emily Groseclose, Senior Policy and Business Advocate 
 
Cc: Carrie Kuruc, Director, CSI 
 
From: Deborah Veley, Executive Director, BELTSS 
 
Re: Board Officers, Pre-Examination Requirements, Licenses and Registrations, Timely Renewal, 

Health Services Executive License, Licensing Service Members, Temporary License, 
Suspension, Revocation, and Disciplinary Action, Continuing Education, Relicensure, Fees, 
Personal Information Systems 

 
Date: October 15, 2019 
 
 

Thank you for your recent review of the proposed Rule Changes.  Based upon your 
recommendation for no changes to the rules, BELTSS will proceed with the formal filing of this 
rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 

 
 

ACTION: Final DATE: 03/16/2020 4:45 PM
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